Dear Parents,
Greetings. I am sure that your children and you are at home and safe. 
We have begun systematic and regular online teaching since the beginning of the new academic year, using different methods, for example sending recorded audio and video lessons and modules, worksheets and explanation on Teno and Zoom classes.
We have also provided a link to Extramarks, the learning application for children which has a huge collection of teaching learning modules for the children. They have a free access to all these till the end of April. 
The Council for the Indian School Certificate Examination [ICSE] has also started online sessions for classes 10, the links of which were shared with the parents.
The e newspapers – Hindustan Times and Times NIE are also regularly sent to the children. 
All this has ensured that the children have not missed out on their studies and reading activities. It is heartening to know that the children have enjoyed the online classes and that systematic teaching learning has happened, though the children have missed their teachers immensely according to the responses received by us. 
Please note that online teaching will continue till Friday 24th April, 2020 which is the official last working day before the summer vacations.
As a result of the current closure of school due to the Corona pandemic, a slight change in the teaching schedule for the first term is inevitable. This will be conveyed to you once school resumes. 
As of now, it is proposed to reopen school on Thursday June 4th, 2020 as scheduled earlier. However, this again is subject to change as per any further directives from the government. 
The collection of books and uniforms [if not collected already] or exchange of uniforms, if any will take place with utmost precaution in the month of May post the lifting of the lockdown and subject to favourable and permissible circumstances. The notice for the same will be sent on Teno in due course of time. 
The children might be given a few small tasks to be completed during the holidays. This will help them to get back on track soon once school resumes. 
You are therefore requested to check the Teno application for any further notifications. 
The entire world is facing trying and testing times. But all it needs is precaution, patience and prayer to deal with it and heal it. 
So, stay home and stay safe.
Regards,
Ms Sangeeta Thacker
